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To Whom It May Concern,
 
 
Midas Gold is a great company who has been and will continue to be  a very positive presence in
Valley County.  They help strengthen our local economy by creating jobs and opportunities for the
residents of Valley County putting millions of dollars back into Idaho. They have shown tremendous
support and dedication to many different organizations in the communities of Valley County.
 
 
Sincerely,
Sandy Moosman
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